
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: [RESCHEDULED] 25th IATF-Yolanda Meeting
1 message

Office of ASECFOV <oasecfragada@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 15, 2021 at 2:31 PM
To: DENR MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, Forest Management Bureau DENR <fmb@denr.gov.ph>, "Dir. Norlito
Eneran" <enerannor@gmail.com>

Dear All,

Please be advised that the next (25th) IATF-Yolanda Meeting is RESCHEDULED to 28
June 2021 (Monday), 9:00 AM - 12:00 NN. The meeting link will be sent as soon as this
becomes available.

Please ensure that soft copies of the presentations are emailed to
iatfyolanda.pmo@gmail.com by 3:00 p.m. of Friday, June 25, 2021. 

For your reference and guidance.

For inquiries, you may coordinate with the IATF-Yolanda Project Monitoring Office through 
landline 8570-3543 or mobile nos. 09959763438 or 09608664662.   

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Thank you very much and kind regards, 
___________________________________________
IATF-Yolanda Project Monitoring Office
2nd Floor, HTREX Building
National Housing Authority  Complex, Quezon City
0939-937 -6650 / 09608664662

-- 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations -  Visayas
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
Telefax no.:  02-928 8655
VOIP : 1113

---
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message is confidential. This email may also contain legally provided
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attachments from your system; you may not disclose, copy nor distribute
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